
CUPERTINO 
COMMUNITY 
ROUNDTABLE
Cupertino residents are invited to come together to share their thoughts and 
ideas about their community with their community. These virtual roundtable 
meetings will include 10 residents participating per session. All members of 
the public are invited to join the meeting and listen in on the conversation. 
One session will be held every month.

The next session is on Saturday, November 14 from 10 to 11 a.m.

To participate in the discussion, email roundtable@cupertino.org

FEATURING COUNCILMEMBERS JON WILLEY & LIANG CHAO


